
 
 

GOKHALE MEMORIAL GIRLS’ COLLEGE     

ORIENTATION PROGRAMME 2023 

Orientation Programme for Semester I students was held on 1st   August 2023.  It was organized for them in 

three batches along with one parent. An audio-visual presentation on the history of the college and various 

activities undertaken by the college on a regular basis is given on this day for both parents and students. After 

that, Principal Madam delivered a talk and explained various aspects introduced in the NEP with the help of a 

PowerPoint presentation to both students and parents and stressed the necessity of maintaining their class 

attendance according to the University rules and finally introduced the departmental teachers to the students. 

The orientation program is held every year for the newly admitted students. Its main purpose is to make students 

aware of college rules and regulations, college history, different types of academic and co-curricular activities, 

cultural programs, seminars and workshops etc. After the programme, students are allowed to visit the 

department and meet their teachers. Students get acquainted with the timetable, syllabus, rules, and regulations 

of the department. 

 



 
 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 



 


